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e Future meeting dates

¢ New look and new swag
I su ¢ What have we done for the team recently?
e Check us out, virtually speaking
How to join - and tell your GG friends!
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Congrats to the New Line!

The Golden Girls recently held auditions for their
2023-2024 line and selected a very talented and
impressive group of young ladies.

To congratulate and welcome them aboard, your
LSU AA GG Chapter gave each member a
monogrammed belt bag, per the suggestion of
Blair and the team leadership. The girls loved
them!

So, thank you for helping to make the GG's feel
extra special.

Welcome our newest GG Alumni, pictured above from L to R:

Your GG AA BOD is working
hard behind the scenes for
you.

Our new logo, featured at
the top of this newsletter,
was designed by our own
Jasmin Newsome. The logo
is being trademarked and
listed in the Library of
Congress official Copyright
Office. So a big THANK YOU
to Jasmin.

To fill everyone in on the
activities since the summer-
we are inviting you to a
Zoom meeting at 6:30 PM
on May 7th. A link has been
emailed to the current
directory of active members.
If you did not get the link, or
have any questions, don't
hesitate to contact Board
President Janine Borne at
janine.borne@gmail.com.

April 2023

***IMPORTANT: We have
recently learned that the
dues for all LSU Alumni
Association chapters are
increasing by $25/yr.
BEGINNING MAY 8th. Please
encourage your GG friends to
join ASAP to avoid the
increased fee for this year.

CLICK HERE TO BE
DIRECTED TO THE ALUMNI
ASSOCIATION PAGE TO
SIGN UP/RENEW. We will
have more details during the
meeting on May 7th. ***

Pre-sale orders of our new
merchandise  have been
placed. But, don't worry, we
will have a link to our
merchandise EVETIEL] [
from our updated web
page, coming soon.

We'll see you on May 7th!

Londyn Atkinson, Lauren Aguillard, Rachel Bueche, Kelly Kimbrell, Madison Mistretta, Ramsi Rodriquez and Sam Sentell!

Upcoming Dates

* Please join us for our next LSU Alumni Association Golden Girl General Chapter meeting on Sunday, May 7th at 6:30 PM. This meeting will be

virtual ONLY. The meeting agenda, zoom link, and official start time will be communicated via email. So, check your email in-box for details.

« August 7th will be our next in-person chapter meeting, with the option of joining via zoom. We will discuss fall football fun.

* Mark your calendars for Tiger Band Alumni Weekend, set for November 17th and 18th vs. Georgia State Panthers.




